
Dear Hopewell Families,
Happy December! I hope everyone had a great break! 'Tis the season to be chilly-Please be
sure that your children come to school dressed warm for recess. Students will be going
outside as often as possible. Speaking of the weather, December is a time that many
students may feel "under the weather". Please make sure to complete the daily student
health screener (see link below) so we can keep everyone safe and in school.
December is filled with opportunities for students to learn about different holiday
traditions and celebrations. Ask your kiddos about the wonderful winter happenings in
their classrooms. Check out our December Hopewell Happenings and PTA sponsored events
below.
Have a wonderful weekend!
Lynn Chromiak, Principal




Quick Links:
December Lunch

Student Health Screener

Hopewell FAQ

Student Handbook

Health & Safety Plan

District Calendar

SLSD Technology Help Desk 
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Winter Recess Guidelines

https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem%20Menu%20Dec%202021.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/cms/lib/PA02209662/Centricity/Domain/1307/SLSDScreener%20Student.jpg
https://www.slsd.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=12818
https://www.slsd.org/domain/1049
https://pa02209662.schoolwires.net/Page/13369
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=20581&dataid=37903&FileName=2021-2022%20SLSD%20Calendar.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ePIVvJjhvyIq-F5FRZlXSjvP3MIeImEaySuwfQfHd6c/edit?usp=sharing






Reserve your tickets

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040545aea72da2fd0-holiday



